Board of Selectmen
TOWN OF CHESTERFIELD, NH

SELECTMEN’S NON-PUBLIC SESSION #2
March 24, 2021
Via Zoom

Gary Winn moved to enter Non-Public session per RSA 91-A:3 Il(a). The motion was seconded
by Fran Shippee and passed unanimously by roll call vote.

In attendance were Gary Winn, Kelli Hanzalik, and Fran Shippee.

The final candidate for the Police Department Administrative Assistant position has withdrawn
her acceptance of the position. Tricia Lachenal has expressed interest in applying for the
position. Discussion surrounded whether the board was willing to allow the Chief to consider her
application. It was agreed that to deny her the opportunity to apply would lead to future issues
beyond her apparent dissatisfaction with her current duties.

The Board agreed that the Chief should contact another candidate he has leamed of as well as
advertising for one more week for applicants. Winn is to relay this information to the Chief.

Discussion continued regarding how to fill her positions should she be accepted. This position is
primarily responsible for the Highway Department secretarial functions and the Planning Board
secretarial functions. Should this be returned to several part time positions?

Motion made by Shippee to leave non-public session. Seconded by Hanzalik and passed
unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,
Gary Winn
Board of Selectmen Chairman
Approved by:
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